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REALTOR® DAY AT THE CAPITOL REPORT
Yesterday, 9 members of SVVAR attended the REALTOR® Day at the
Capitol event in Phoenix, hosted by the Arizona Association of
REALTORS®.
 
They met with Senator Sylvia Allen, Representatives Brenda Barton and
Bob Thorpe, our Legislators from District 6, and discussed 2 important
pieces of legislation that will come up this year.
 
Real Estate Signage and Private Property Rights, specifically water, will be
closely watched as we start the 2018 legislative session.
 
CLICK HERE FOR HANDOUTS with additional information:
Page 1 - Protect Real Estate Signage (hopefully answers our Sedona Open
House signage issues)
Page 2 - Stop Infringing on Private Property Rights
Watch for a Call For Action from AAR on these issues as they come up for a
vote.

A big THANK YOU for your generous
investments in RAPAC in 2017.
 
SVVAR was given 3 RAPAC awards!!!
1 for reaching 294.40% of our Fundraising
Goal
1 for exceeding our Major Investor Goal by
433.33%!
1 for SVVAR investing as a Golden “R” level!
 
Thanks to all of our members who invested
in RAPAC in 2017 to protect our real estate
industry.

IF YOU AREN'T A RAPAC INVESTOR, YOU'LL BE INTERESTED TO KNOW...

What has RAPAC done for you?
​ Arizona Association of REALTORS®
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